
 
 
 

 
 

Busbridge Junior School  
Secret Shopping Sale 
Friday 4th December  

 

Thank you so much for all the generous donations.  Santa’s Elves have been busy 
in their workshops preparing lots of lovely presents for the Christmas Secret 
Shopping Sale.   

We are now ready to confirm final arrangements for 4th December. This event is 
aimed at all children and it takes place during the school day. 

Arrangements for Children: 

 Each child should plan to buy for a maximum of 5 people (friends or family). 
 They should write the names (and ages, if appropriate) of these 5 people, 

and their relationship to them, on the shopping list sheet provided – this 
will help make sure everyone receives a suitable gift on the day. 

 Please send the shopping list, plus a named purse/wallet with £1 for 
each present your child is buying (in coins if possible) and a named 
carrier bag with your child to school on Friday 4th December. 

 Teachers will bring each class into the hall during the morning so they can 
buy their gifts and then they will go back to their classrooms to do their 
wrapping (we will provide wrapping paper and gift labels). 

 Children will bring their wrapped gifts home in their named bags at the end 
of the day. 

If there are any gifts left over at the end of the sale, we will be selling 
these off for £1 each at the end of the school day to those who might want 
or need to buy more than 5 gifts!  Each year group (children/parents) will 
be allocated a separate table that they can purchase from, and we will 
need to observe social distancing as we make our purchases.  

If you have any questions just let us know. We hope your children really enjoy 
doing their Christmas shopping and we wish you and your families a very happy 
Christmas. 

Sale organiser – Claire Hemmings (mum of Izzy in 4WT) 
c_seddon_98@yahoo.com 


